
New Jersey Council Of Collaborative Practice
Groups Joins Divorce With Respect Week®

This will be the 4th annual Divorce With Respect

Week®

he New Jersey group is joining the

nationwide Divorce With Respect Week®

initiative that will be held from March 3-

9, 2025.

NJ, UNITED STATES, February 4, 2025

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Members of New

Jersey Council Of Collaborative Practice

Groups will offer free 30-minute

consultations for anyone interested in

learning about different divorce

options during Divorce With Respect

Week®. The New Jersey group is joining

the nationwide Divorce With Respect Week® initiative that will be held from March 3-9, 2025.

Divorce With Respect Week® is an effort to educate couples about their options for divorce

including out of court process options like Collaborative Divorce. 

Our professionals help

families create these lasting

solutions that will protect

and guide  your future.”

Andrea Mackaronis

“Collaborative Divorce offers a better way to part ways.

During the Collaborative Divorce the emphasis is on

finding long-lasting solutions that benefit everyone

involved,” said President of New Jersey Council Of

Collaborative Practice Groups, Andrea Mackaronis. “Our

professionals help families create these lasting solutions

that will protect and guide  your future.” 

Formed in 2010, New Jersey Council Of Collaborative Practice Groups is a nonprofit organization

of attorneys, mental health professionals and divorce financial specialists that are committed to

the Collaborative Divorce process.  The organization was started to promote collaborative law in

family matters throughout New Jersey. Visit https://collaboratenj.org to learn more about New

Jersey Council Of Collaborative Practice Groups. 

To learn more about Divorce With Respect Week and book a free consultation with a

participating New Jersey Collaborative Divorce professional visit

www.divorcewithrespectweek.com.
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